
Hello!

My Name is Nehemiah Nelson, and this is my video submission for the Cody Cochlin Memorial
Scholarship. I wanted to do something a little different, so I included everything I would’ve written in an
essay in this video, along with snippets of me Roller-skating! Thank you very much for this unique
opportunity. I am definitely a student in need, and receiving this scholarship would mean the world to me.


